


















































From: Kimberly Summers kimberly@ds-lawoffices.com
Subject: CB3 Liquor License Application- 99 1st Avenue

Date: February 21, 2019 at 11:20 AM
To:

Bcc: east5thstreetblockassociation@gmail.com, ecruz@nyalbor.org, ck@wingflix.com, richard@lespi-nyc.org,
michaeljschweinsburg@gmail.com, friendsoftheles@gmail.com

Good morning, 

 Please find attached a completed community board application for our client, The Headless Widow LLC, who is scheduled to 
appear before the Community Board on Monday, March 18th with regards to its application for a liquor license and sidewalk cafe 
permit at 99 1st Avenue, New York, New York.  Please note that this will be a transfer application pursuant to the asset purchase of 
Ummburger which currently occupies the premises.   If you have any questions, comments on this application, please do not hesitate 
to reach out. 

Best regards,

Kimberly A. Summers, Esq.
DIPASQUALE & SUMMERS
555 Fifth Avenue, 14th Floor
New York, New York 10017
(t) 646.383.4607
(f) 646.606.2388
www.DS-LawOffices.com

This e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the person(s) named above. Its contents may also be 
protected by privilege, and all rights to privilege are expressly claimed and not waived. If you have received this 
e-mail in error, please call us immediately and destroy the entire e-mail. If this e-mail is not intended for you, 
any reading, distribution, copying, or disclosure of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
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